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December 18, 2012  
 
 
Ms. Kirsten Walli, Board Secretary  
Ontario Energy Board  
2300 Yonge Street,  

26
th 

Floor, P.O. Box 2319  
Toronto, ON  
M4P 1E4  
 

 
Re: Hydro 2000 Inc. 
 2013 IRM Distribution Rates Application 
 Response to VECC Submission 
 Board File Number EB-2012-0133  

 
 

Dear Ms. Walli:  
 

Hydro 2000 Inc. is in receipt of VECC ’submission filed on December 10th 2012.  

Hydro 2000 Inc. takes no issues with VECC views.    

 

However, in a follow-up to Hydro 2000 Inc. objection letter sent October 25, 

2012, the utility strongly feels that VECC did not identify any issues that were not 

already dealt with in Hydro 2000’s 2012 Cost-of-Service proceeding and  

therefore does not  warrant recovery of costs.  

 

A copy of this letter will be sent to the Board Secretary and filled with Board 

RESS filing system. 

 
Sincerely yours,  
 
Rene C. Beaulne 
Manager, Hydro 2000 Inc. 
 


